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INVITATION FOR VIRTUAL PUBLIC CONSULTATION ON THE DRAFT REVISED 

GUIDELINES ON THE ELECTION RULES FOR THE SECTORAL 

REPRESENTATIVES AND REGIONAL PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION TASK 

FORCE 

 

The Department of Energy is pleased to announce the conduct of a virtual Public 

Consultation on the draft Revised Guidelines on the Election Rules for the Sectoral 

Representatives and Regional Program Implementation Task Force. This is pursuant 

to Section 12 of the DOE-Department of Trade and Industry Joint Department Circular 

JDC2022-11-0002 or the “LPG Cylinder Exchange, Swapping, and Improvement 

Programs and Its Implementing Guidelines”. 

 

In this regard, we earnestly request your virtual attendance for the discussion of the 

proposed guidelines. The following are the schedule and meeting links: 

 

• May 27, 2025, Tuesday (9:00 AM - 12:00 PM) – http://bit.ly/432lAuw 

• June 4, 2025, Wednesday (9:00 AM - 4:00 PM) – https://bit.ly/4iZdwPS  

 

Attached are the copies of the current guidelines and the draft revised guidelines for 
your information and reference. 
 
For further information and clarification, you may communicate with Ms. Loralai R. 
Capistrano, Chief of the Retail Monitoring and Special Concerns Division, at 8840-
2130 or 8840-2184 or email at rmmscd@doe.gov.ph. 
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